

Tabernacle Missionary Baptist Church

2080 WEST GRAND BOULEVARD DETROIT, MICHIGAN 48208 Telephone: 313-898-3325 FAX: 313-898-7347 Nathan Johnson, D.D., Senior Pastor

June 10, 2020

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

Greetings in the name of our faithful Father who is keeping us by His righteous hand! We pray this letter finds you and your family well in the Lord!

As, Pastor, I would like to thank the entire Centennial Committee for all the work, planning, and preparation that has gone into the Centennial Celebration. I would also like to thank all who came alongside to support, volunteer, and celebrate with us. We have much to be grateful for!

Out of an abundance of caution, the Centennial Celebration Gala Dinner scheduled for Saturday, November 7, 2020 at the Crowne Plaza Hotel in Detroit, MI has been cancelled. Those who have already reserved their tickets will be contacted soon with additional details. All other Centennial activities planned for 2020 have been tentatively postponed to 2021.

While the Gala Dinner has been cancelled and other events postponed, our gratitude to God for blessing this Church and using us in His Kingdom building work is not stifled or hindered in any way. Ministry continues. Our worship continues. The Centennial Committee continues to explore options to corporately express our praise, worship, and honor of God for blessing Tabernacle for the last 100 years to serve in His Kingdom building work. We look forward to sharing more in the coming days. Stay connected. Stay prayerful.

God Bless You!

Centennial Events Committee

Trustee Anita Friday, Chairman

Centennial Committee

Dr Walter McLean, Co-Chairman & Trustee Tommye Hinton-Roberts, Co-Chairman

Nathan Johnson, D.D., Senior Pastor